POLICIES & PROCEDURES COMMITTEE REPORTPRIVATE 

May 24, 2021
With the COVID-19 pandemic still affecting all of us the P&P Committee has been fairly inactive. No changes have been identified to either the OrSEA operations document or the Conference document. We expect to have some updating to do when the pandemic is behind us and we can figure out what the new “normal” will be. They are both posted on the OrSEA website.
We worked with the Scholarship/Awards Committee to write Policies & Procedures for that committee. That committee is submitting documents at this board meeting within their report.

A reminder to all Officers, Directors, & Committee chairs to transfer your OrSEA notebook to the new person in your position, so the information is kept in perpetuity. 
We welcome any comments and suggestions. 

We are still working on the OrSEA job descriptions and hopefully will get that done one of these years.

Respectfully submitted,

Susan Bladorn & Caty Giovinco
Committee
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